
 
 
Since the Easter holidays there’s been a lot of learning happening in school 
with just a very small group of children. Here’s an update of what has been 
happening: 
 
We joined Dan and Emily from One Life Music for daily worship. 
 
 

 
 
We kept active with Joe Wicks….. 
 
 

 
We spent time on a scavenger hunt in books, then each child chose a favourite 
book and either read it to each other or gave a summary of the book. 

 



 
We had great fun at Forest School making kites, toasting marshmallows and 
enjoying the sunshine. 

 
We made some flowers with happy messages. 
 

 
S**** chose to do some mindfulness colouring; she also started making a 
paper- maché balloon. 
 

 
 
We’ve been planting and watering our new flowers and herbs and learning 
new gardening skills. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
And….of course…social distance core learning too…  

 
 

 
 


